Washington State Register WSR 22-15-094

WSR 22-15-094
WITHDRAWAL OF
PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES
[Filed July 19, 2022, 9:34 a.m.]

The developmental disabilities administration requests the with-
drawal of Preproposal statement of inquiry notice filed as WSR
20-14-099 on June 30, 2020, WAC 388-829R-170, 388-829R-230,
388-829-0005, and 388-829-0045 regarding adding overnight planned res-
pite services providers to the scope of chapter 388-829 WAC, to cor-
rect and clarify terminology used, and add a section about client
rights in chapter 388-829R WAC.

Katherine I. Vasquez
Rules Coordinator
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